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Upcoming Events
Feb. 8 ~ E-Learning Day!  
Feb. 8 ~ End of Grading Block 3!
Feb. 9 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 16 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Staff day
Feb. 19 ~ NO SCHOOL ~ Presidents’ Day
Feb. 23 ~ NO SCHOOL

We continue to emphasize that we have fewer days in school so
STUDENTS need to make them count. Attendance, showing up as

best they can, and being productive, are important. Being
present in school will promote success in school.  Thanks for your

active participation in your students’ success in school.

Please call (218)444-3130 or email
attendance@voyageursschool.org if your student will be gone

from school for any reason.   Lunch count needs to be
submitted by 8:40 am if your student plans to eat hot lunch.

Thanks!

Feb. 8 E-Learning Day!

www.voyageursschool.org

Reminder - we DO NOT have

school Friday, Feb. 9!

Students can access their headrush login from

our website!  Have them show you what they

are working on!

Check out the new resources page on ourwebsite!  https://www.voyageursschool.org/student-family-resources/

Tomorrow (Feb. 8) is an E-Learning Day for VES students.
Students are expected to connect with their teachers in
order to be counted as present for the day.  It is also the
last day of our current grading block, so students should
use the day to complete any unfinished work.  We start

Grading Block 4 on Monday, Feb. 12, meaning the school
year is 3/5 over already! Let’s keep working hard toward

our educational goals!  Encourage your student(s) and
make extra efforts to ensure they are in school. There is

lots of learning yet to do this year!

HS Update Brad’s
& Cynthia’s

Advisory

As a newcomer to the area, I’m finding it difficult to
make it through these cold soggy weeks with a smile. So

I asked the Kiwis, “How do you cheer yourselves up
during the long, dark months?” From Binx I learned that
“Hot cocoa, Halloween movies, and my cat Bruno” can

do the trick. Elle and Tristan seem to have a similar
ideas: 

 “Movies and video games!!”
 “Coffee, video games, my dogs, and watching movies.”
Rylan reminded me that humans can be useful when he

suggested, “Watching the new Percy Jackson series with
my gf, and hanging with her dozen of cats,” while
Waase suggested these times can be used to grow:

“Developing and drawing.”
However you keep body & soul together, remember to
lean on the staff here at VES. We certainly lean on you.

MS Update Kayla’s  
Advisory

Good day, the Tootie Frooties are hitting the end of
grading block 3 feeling super energized and ready to
learn, as seen in the photo. This week, Mak has been
on vacation and we've gotten the pleasure of having

Becky sub for her! This week is the end of grading
block 3 and we are trying to finish strong. Next

grading block, the middle schoolers electives are title
reading, title math, beading, false spring shenanigans

and woods. We are 60% of the way through the
school year!
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